From: Vlad Vlasoff

To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Fwd: Objection to the new recommendation to the Hills of Gold Windfarm
Date: Monday, 15 July 2024 11:52:01 AM

Please see below

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Vlad Vlasoff
Date: Mon, 15 July 2024, 11:46 am
Subject: Objection to the new recommendation to the Hills of Gold Windfarm
To: <submissions@ipc.nsw.gov.com.au>

| am writing to confirm my continued objection to the proposed development of the Hills
of Gold Windfarm.

Can we please be fair and reasonable with this obnoxious proposal from engie and our
ridiculous dpi.

Neither have responded to any questions or issues throughout this process, nor abided by
any of the guidelines set.

Still no access route
No contact to adjacent land owners
No contact with local RFS brigade or District FCC.

We are not asking for any compensation for all the unnecessary stress and heartache over
the years just that this proposal be dismissed and that it can never be revisited again

Vladimir Vlasoff



From:

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: SSD-9679

Date: Monday, 15 July 2024 11:51:01 AM
OBJECTION

| object to the above-mentioned project, the new recommendations do not address the public concerns. The
locals are being robbed of their rights to enjoy their own land. The yare being robbed of their safety - high fire
risks, they are robbed of their ability to finish their dwellings and live in peace. No environmental issues have

been addressed adequately
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